
 
 
 
 
            
Andy Beshear          Lt. Gov. Jacqueline Coleman 
Governor                       Secretary 
            Education and Workforce 
           Development Cabinet 
       

Kevin C. Brown 
Interim Commissioner of Education 

 

KENTUCKY DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 
 

300 Sower Boulevard • Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 
Phone: (502) 564-3141 • www.education.ky.gov 

 

 
 
#TeamKDE #TeamKentucky An Equal Opportunity Employer M/F/D 
 
 

 

 

 
May 8, 2020 

 
Breathitt Co. Board of Education 
420 Court St. 
Jackson, KY 41339 
 
Dear Mrs. Napier and Mr. Watts: 
 
This letter is to provide written notification of the findings of the Administrative Review of the Child 
Nutrition Program(s) conducted by the Kentucky Department of Education, Division of School and 
Community Nutrition.  This review is required by 7 CFR 210 and 7 CFR 220.  An exit conference was 
held on May 7, 2020. 
 
As a result of the review, findings were identified during the review month, February 2020, for Breathitt 
Co. that required corrective action.  Attached is a summary that will serve as a record of the findings made 
during the review. 
 
SCN has determined that the documentation submitted is complete and resolves the finding(s) identified.  
The corrective action has been approved and the review is officially closed. 
 
If you have questions concerning the review or this report, please feel free to contact Faith Corbin at 502-
564-5625, ext. 4927. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Phyllis Hodges, Lead Reviewer 
Division of School and Community Nutrition 
 
Attachments (1) Administrative Review Results Summary 
cc:  Phyllis Hodges, Lead Reviewer; Faith Corbin, Administrative Review Section Supervisor; Katie 
Embree, School Branch Manager; Lezanne Smock, Administrative Review Program Coordinator 
 


